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Staying true to LIFE Luzon’s vision to win souls and make disciples, the 
various ministries of Lifestream Tanauan actively continue to improve its 
activities and conduct their respective plans to align with the vision.


The Worship Department started 
conducting both online trainings and 
in-person seminars in music theory, 
guitar, drums, piano, and voice 
lessons to produce a new breed of 
musicians for the ministry.


The Christian Education Department offers several weekly programs for 
different groups. Saturday is for online Kids School for ages 12 and 

below. Sunday is for School of Leaders which 
aims to strengthen foundational Christian 
doctrines. Thursdays is for Leadership and 
Discipleship Training to equip church leaders in 
areas of headship and to impart 

them the principles and methods of Christian education.

Sunday Service is still regularly happening despite the 
challenges of this pandemic by utilizing social media and 
Facebook Live to reach the congregation in the comfort of 
their homes. Dawn Watch takes place every Saturday 

morning to serve as an avenue for church members 
and their disciples to share testimonies and prayer 
requests. Various cell groups and fellowships of 
different sectors (youth, young professionals, men, 
and women) also meet regularly to 

reinforce relationships and share the gospel.

The Ministry of Helps was overhauled to have a better 
system of sending assistance to our members. 
Projects under this includes LEAP for education, 
feeding programs, community service, donation and 
assistance, and implementation of LGM projects.


Finally, with God’s favor, the monthly targeted budget for the church 
building construction payment amounting to Php 100,000 ($2000) is 
being sufficed. With God’s guidance partnered with 
the willingness of its members, Lifestream Tanauan 
looks forward to continue its momentum in achieving 
its goal to honor and serve God by fulfilling His 
mandate and calling.

A WORD FROM 
THE PRESIDENT

Dear Friends & Partners, 


Each of us could easily make a 
case for why we shouldn’t be 
that grateful this year; after all, 
look at what 2020 brought our 
way. But we still have hold of that 
which really matters.


God is present in our lives, and 
that will never change. We have 
an opportunity to serve him and 
serve others, and though the 
context of our service may 
change from time to time, the 
calling itself is irrevocable. How’s 
that for GRACE?


And since we are members of 
God’s family, we can honestly 
say that there are  people in our 
lives who love us, unconditionally 
and without hesitation. I’m sure 
you can add a few more items to 
the list.


As for Sonia and myself, we are 
thankful that as a difficult year 
comes to a close, a new year 
filled with endless opportunities 
appears on the horizon.


Happy Thanksgiving!


God be with you all!

— Thel Bringas

SAVE THE DATE!


See you again at the                   
9th Annual                      

LGM Appreciation Dinner


Saturday, March 12, 2022

Cerritos Performing Arts 

LIFE  TANAUAN  CHURCH  UPDATE

before after

Therefore, since we are receiving a kingdom that cannot be shaken, let us be thankful, 
and so worship God acceptably with reverence and awe.  — Hebrews 12:28 (NIV)

THANKSGIVING EDITION
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	 	  STUDENT  TESTIMONIES


“As we are still doing online classes, the financial help given to us is 
used for internet access that I need to do my schoolwork. I’m grateful 
to the Lord for those He used to help me and my parents.”

— Jirah Terrones (Ambulong) - 3rd yr BSBA HR Management


“The LEAP Project gives me the capability of acquiring 
things I need in school especially in this pandemic. This 
is my final year in college, and the help that LEAP gave 
me will always be in my heart. I’m grateful to have been 
a LEAP Scholar since my first year.”

— Ranilyn Umandap (Carmona) - 4th yr BSBM 
Marketing


“Because of the LEAP Project I am able to keep setting 
higher goals for myself. This scholarship means that 
someone believes in my future. I am truly grateful for the 
assistance I’m receiving.”

— Reynan Corria (Digos) – 12th grade


“LEAP helps provide my educational needs during this 
Covid-19 pandemic. It is a big help for me and my family 
since my parents don't have permanent jobs. The financial 
assistance are allotted to my tuition fees, internet load 
allowance and sometimes contribute in our expenses at 
home. I am thankful because God sent those sponsors who 
are supporting us.”

— Jenneth Alegria (Ibaan) - 3rd yr BSBA Finance Management

 

“I would like to express my gratitude for your financial 
support. Because of your generosity, I was able to focus 
on my studies without worrying about fees that are needed 
for school. Your support has a big impact for my future. 
College life is tough, but I will always do my best to 
achieve my goal and make my family and you my beloved 
sponsors proud.”


	        — Mary Juliete Dela Cruz (Mintal) - 2nd yr BS Nursing

LIFESTREAM  PHOTOS


If you are interested in giving 

to the LEAP Project, 


please contact Sonia Bringas:  
spbringas@gmail.com

 

 

 

Please mail your 2021 year-end donation by December 31 to


19512 Corby Avenue, Cerritos, CA 90703

Phone: +1.562.474.8701   |   www.lifestreamglobal.org


Please make all checks payable to: “Lifestream Global”

Lifestream Global is a qualified section 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. All donations of any kind 
are tax-deductible under section 170(c)(2). In accordance with IRS requirements, all gifts that are 
given to Lifestream Global must be treated as belonging fully to Lifestream Global and are subject 

to its control and discretion. We sincerely appreciate your financial support! God bess you!
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  TESTIMONY FROM LIFESTREAM CARMONA

In October 2021 at Indang, Cavite, Ptr. Rod Maullon 
shared God’s word with Jose and Edna Sanchez;  
they received Christ and were prayed over for 
healing and deliverance.  In Silang, Cavite, Ptr. 
Libutan with Bro. Efren led 5 siblings to the Lord.  
They are now living for God with peace and joy. 

DUMOY (Davao City)
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